
 
 
 
 
 
 
      June 1, 2006 
 
 
 
 
To: Urbana City Council Members 
 
From: Laurel Prussing 
 
Re: Appointments to Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
 
The following individuals have agreed to serve on the Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Commission.  
The Commission will advise Council on how to make bicycling and walking viable modes of 
transportation.  In addition to the individuals listed below, I will be appointing representatives from 
the University of Illinois and Urbana Park District. 
 
 Gary Engelgau,  4 Illini Circle, Urbana 
 Alexander Herder, 305 N. Lincoln, Ave, Apt. 102, Urbana 
 Susan Jones, 1102 S. Anderson, Urbana 
 Barak Rosenshine, 2013 Cureton, Urbana 
 Gary Cziko, 506 W. Vermont Ave., Urbana 
 Bruce Meissner, 407 E. University, Apt. 412, Urbana 
 Rick Bernotas, 1201 E. McHenry St., Urbana 
 Audrey Ishii, 805 S. Coler Ave., Urbana 


